
The Kenilworth Historical Society Inc.
invites you to dine at

The Blackthorn
Irish Restaurant and Pub

anytime during the period

Nov. 9 - Nov. 15, 2014

PLEASE PRESENT THIS FLIER UPON ARRIVAL

and the Blackthorn will generously donate 10% of the price of
your meal to the Kenilworth Historical Society for the benefit of

the Oswald J. Nitschke House
museum preservation/rehabilitation and elevator project.

Thank you so much for your interest and support!

651 North Michigan Ave., Kenilworth, NJ

For further information, please call
908-709-0434 or 908-709-0391

The Blackthorn offers authentic Irish cuisine, music and other entertainment as
well as international culinary specialties. For additional details, menus and a

schedule of events, see the restaurant’s Web site at http://blackthornpub.com.

The Kenilworth Historical Society (www.kenilworthhistoricalsociety.org) is an independent, volunteer-
based non-profit, tax-exempt, 501(c) (3) organization dedicated to the research, preservation and inter-
pretation of the historic Oswald J. Nitschke House, local history and culture. Funding for the Nitschke

House preservation/rehabilitation and elevator project and all other programs that the Society provides
to the schools and general public is entirely dependent on donations, fundraising activities and compet-

itive grants that the organization applies for and is considered for based on merit.


